

City of Concord, New Hampshire

Mayor Jim Bouley

TO: Members of City Council

FROM: Mayor Bouley

DATE: December 1, 2022

RE: Ad-Hoc Beaver Meadow Building Committee

I propose the creation of the above-named ad-hoc committee. Members will review, and make recommendations, related to the design and building of the new Beaver Meadow Club House.

- Councilor Nathan Fennessy. Councilor Fennessy will serve as Chair.
- Councilor Candace Bouchard.
- Councilor Jennifer Kretovic.
- Mark Coen, 2 Thayer Pond Road, Concord.
- Tom Croteau, 16 First Street, Concord.
- Linda Mattlage, 30 Hampshire Drive, Concord.
- Christopher Mulleavey, 33 Broadway, Concord.
- Noemi Weirwille, 34 Ridge Road, Concord.

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the December 12, 2022 City Council meeting. Accordingly, I ask for suspension of the rules so that these nominations may be affirmed at the December 12, 2022 City Council meeting.